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4 December 2023 
Y6 World War Two day on Monday 11th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               
 
 
Year 6 are holding a World War Two day on Monday 11th December 2023. The children will take part in a 
range of activities during the day.  Tasks may include singing, dancing, war time games, make do and mend 
Christmas crafts and drama.   
 
If the children would like, they may dress up in World War Two style clothing for the day.  Please see the 
images below for possible costume ideas that can be created using clothing you may already own.  
Please do not spend money unnecessarily on a costume. 
 
Parents are invited into school at 2:30pm for our parent sharing afternoon where the children will have the 
opportunity to share their books and learning from this half term. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Linfoot, Mrs Edmunds, Miss Wells  
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